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SOLIDARITY TOWARDS THE STRUGGLE
OF THE ITALTIAN WORKERS

The National Federation of Workers in Public and Social Functions of Portugal
salutes and accompanies the General Srike called by the USB for the next 10th
November in defence of their rightful demands that sustain and show that the
neo-liberal politics are sectional to all countries, namely in Europe.

Such politics determine the destruction and privatization of the public services
like education, health, social security, the privatization of strategic sectors of the
economy, the destruction of the quality of the employment through the
imposition of job insecurity and the uncertainty in the worker's lives, as well as
the at the same time, only the protection of the interests of the great national
and transnational capital is their main goal.

So, against this politics, the only way is the struggle.
Long live the struggle of the workers of the public and private sectors!
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